02-02-21 Daily COVID-19 Report

Dear Williamsville Central School District Faculty and Staff,

Here are the daily COVID-19 cases as confirmed/verified by the Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH):

- Transit Middle: 1 Cases
- Williamsville North: <u>1 Case</u>

Sincerely,

Williamsville Central School District

02-02-21 COVID-19 Report (Transit Middle)

February 2, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on February 2, 2021 of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Transit Middle School. This individual was last in the building on January 15, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

02-02-21 COVID-19 Report (Williamsville North High)

February 2, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff.

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on February 2, 2021 of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Williamsville North High School. This individual was last in the building on January 15, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

02-01-21 Daily COVID-19 Report

Dear Williamsville Central School District Faculty and Staff,

Here are the daily COVID-19 cases as confirmed/verified by the Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH):

- Country Parkway: 1 Case
- Transit Middle: <u>2 Cases</u>
- Heim Middle: 3 Cases
- Williamsville East: 3 Cases
- Williamsville North: 1 Case
- Williamsville South: 1 Case

Sincerely,

Williamsville Central School District

02-01-21 COVID-19 Report (Country Parkway)

February 1, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on February 1, 2021 of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Country Parkway Elementary School. This individual was last in the building on January 25, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

02-01-21 COVID-19 Report (Transit Middle)

February 1, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District of two positive cases of COVID-19 at Transit Middle School.

COVID-19 Case	Date Notified by ECDOH	Last Date Individual Was In The Building
Positive Case #1	February 1, 2021	January 5, 2021
Positive Case #2 period.	February 1, 2021	Never in the building during contagious

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and **DOES NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals.

While we cannot release information regarding these individuals due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that these people are in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individuals so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no action is required for you or your child(ren) as it pertains to these positive cases.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individuals have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

02-01-21 Daily COVID-19 Report (Heim Middle)

February 1, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District of three positive cases of COVID-19 at Heim Middle School.

COVID-19 Case	Date Notified by ECDOH	<u>Last Date Individual Was In The Building</u>
Positive Case #1	February 1, 2021	January 27, 2021
Positive Case #2	February 1, 2021	January 26, 2021
Positive Case #3	February 1, 2021	January 19, 2021

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and **DOES NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals.

While we cannot release information regarding these individuals due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that these people are in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individuals so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no action is required for you or your child(ren) as it pertains to these positive cases.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individuals have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

02-01-21 COVID-19 Report (Williamsville East High)

February 1, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District of three positive cases of COVID-19 at Williamsville East High School.

COVID-19 Case	Date Notified by ECDOH	Last Date Individual Was In The Building
Positive Case #1	February 1, 2021	January 26, 2021
Positive Case #2	February 1, 2021	January 26, 2021
Positive Case #3 period.	February 1, 2021	Never in the building during contagious

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and **DOES NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals.

While we cannot release information regarding these individuals due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that these people are in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate

contact to the positive COVID-19 individuals so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no action is required for you or your child(ren) as it pertains to these positive cases.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individuals have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

02-01-21 COVID-19 Report (Williamsville North High)

February 1, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on February 1, 2021 of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Williamsville North High School. This individual was last in the building on February 1, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

02-01-21 COVID-19 Report (Williamsville South High)

February 1, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on February 1, 2021 of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Williamsville South High School. This individual was last in the building on January 14, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-29-21 Weekly Update & Daily COVID-19 Report

Dear Williamsville Central School District Faculty and Staff,

Please click here to view the weekly update: 01-29-21 WCSD Weekly Update.

In addition, the Erie County Department of Health was unable to confirm/verify any cases of COVID-19 for our school buildings on 01/29/21. The District can only report out cases that are confirmed/verified by ECDOH for the day for our school buildings.

Sincerely,

Williamsville Central School District

01-28-21 Daily COVID-19 Report

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

Here are the daily COVID-19 cases as confirmed/verified by the Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH):

- Country Parkway: 1 Case
- Casey: 1 Case
- Heim Middle: 1 Case
- Mill: 2 Cases
- Transit: 1 Case
- Williamsville East: <u>1 Case</u>

Sincerely,

Williamsville Central School District

01–28–21 COVID–19 Health Update to Families (Country Parkway)

January 28, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 28, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Country Parkway Elementary School. This individual was last in the building on January 25, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-28-21 COVID_19 Health Update to Families (Casey)

January 28, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 28, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Casey Middle School. This individual was last in the building on January 26, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01–28–21 COVID–19 Health Update to Families (Heim)

January 28, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 28, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Heim Middle School. This individual was last in the building on January 19, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01–28–21 COVID–19 Health Update to Families (Mill)

January 28, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District of two positive cases of COVID-19 at Mill Middle School.

COVID-19 Case	Date Notified by ECDOH	<u>Last Date Individual Was In The Building</u>
Positive Case #1 Positive Case #2 period	January 28, 2021 January 28, 2021	January 19, 2021 Never in the building during contagious

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and **DOES NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals.

While we cannot release information regarding these individuals due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that these people are in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individuals so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no action is required for you or your child(ren) as it pertains to these positive cases.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individuals have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-28-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Transit)

January 28, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 28, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Transit Middle School. This individual was last in the building on January 19, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01–28–21 COVID–19 Health Update to Families (East)

January 28, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 28, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Williamsville East High School. This individual was last in the building on January 22, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-26-21 Daily COVID-19 Report

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health was unable to confirm/verify any cases of COVID-19 for our school buildings on 01/26/21. The District can only report out cases that are confirmed/verified by ECDOH for the day for our school buildings.

Sincerely,

Williamsville Central School District

01-27-21 Daily COVID-19 Report

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

Here are the daily COVID-19 cases as confirmed/verified by the Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH):

- Country Parkway: 1 Case
- Dodge: 1 Case
- Maple East: 1 Case
- Transit: 1 Case
- Williamsville East: <u>2 Cases</u>
- Williamsville North: <u>3 Cases</u>
- District Office: 1 Case

Sincerely,

Williamsville Central School District

01-27-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Country Parkway)

January 27, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 27, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Country Parkway Elementary School. This individual was last in the building on January 25, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-27-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Dodge)

January 27, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff.

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 27, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Dodge Elementary School. This individual was last in the building on January 22, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-27-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Maple East)

January 27, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 27, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Maple East Elementary School. This individual was last in the building on January 26, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-27-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Transit)

January 27, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 27, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Transit Middle School. This individual was last in the building on January 12, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-27-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (East)

January 27, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District of two positive cases of COVID-19 at Williamsville East High School.

COVID-19 Case	Date Notified by ECDOH	<u>Last Date Individual Was In The Building</u>
Positive Case #1 Positive Case #2	January 27, 2021 January 27, 2021	January 5, 2021 January 12, 2021

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and **DOES NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals.

While we cannot release information regarding these individuals due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that these people are in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individuals so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no action is required for you or your child(ren) as it pertains to these positive cases.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individuals have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-27-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (North)

January 27, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District of three positive cases of COVID-19 at Williamsville North High School.

COVID-19 Case	Date Notified by ECDOH	Last Date Individual Was In The Building
Positive Case #1	January 27, 2021	January 12, 2021
Positive Case #2	January 27, 2021	January 15, 2021
Positive Case #3	January 27, 2021	December 23, 2020

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and **DOES NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals.

While we cannot release information regarding these individuals due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that these people are in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individuals so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no action is required for you or your child(ren) as it pertains to these positive cases.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individuals have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-27-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (District Office)

January 27, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 27, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at the District Office. This individual was last in the building on January 22, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-25-21 Daily COVID-19 Report

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

Here are the daily COVID-19 cases as confirmed/verified by the Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH):

- Country Parkway: <u>1 Case</u>
- Casey: 1 Case
- Heim Middle: 1 Case
- Mill: 1 Case
- Transit: 1 Case
- Williamsville East: <u>2 Cases</u>
- Williamsville North: 4 Cases

Sincerely,

Williamsville Central School District

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

Here are the daily COVID-19 cases as confirmed/verified by the Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH)

- Country Parkway: 1 Case
- -Casey: 1 Case
- -Heim Middle: 1 Case
- -Mill: 1 Case
- -Transit: 1 Case
- Fransit: 1 Case 3 Williamsville East: 2 Cases
- -Williamsville North: 4 Cases

Sincerely,

Williamsville Central School District

01-25-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Country Parkway)

January 25, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 25, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Country Parkway Elementary School. This individual was last in the building on January 22, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-25-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Casey)

January 25, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 25, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Casey Middle School. This individual was last in the building on January 5, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-25-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Heim)

January 25, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 25, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Heim Middle School. This individual was last in the building on January 22, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-25-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Mill)

January 25, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 25, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Mill Middle School. This individual was last in the building on January 15, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-25-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (Transit)

January 25, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District on January 25, 2021, of a positive case of

COVID-19 at Transit Middle School. This individual was last in the building on January 20, 2021.

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and does **NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual.

While we cannot release information regarding this individual due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that this person is in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individual. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individual so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no subsequent action is required by you or your child(ren) at this time as it pertains to this positive case.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individual have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-25-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (East)

January 25, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District of two positive cases of COVID-19 at Williamsville East High School.

COVID-19 Case	Date Notified by ECDOH	Last Date Individual Was In The Building
Positive Case #1 Positive Case #2	January 25, 2021 January 25, 2021	January 19, 2021 January 19, 2021

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and **DOES NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals.

While we cannot release information regarding these individuals due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that these people are in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individuals so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no action is required for you or your child(ren) as it pertains to these positive cases.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individuals have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,

01-25-21 COVID-19 Health Update to Families (North)

January 25, 2021

Dear Williamsville Central School District Families and Staff,

The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) notified the District of four positive cases of COVID-19 at Williamsville North High School.

COVID-19 Case	Date Notified by ECDOH	Last Date Individual Was In The Building
Positive Case #1	January 25, 2021	January 15, 2021
Positive Case #2	January 25, 2021	January 15, 2021
Positive Case #3	January 25, 2021	January 15, 2021
Positive Case #4	January 25, 2021	January 15, 2021

This serves as an informational notice to our school community and **DOES NOT** mean that you or your child have been exposed to or have come in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals.

While we cannot release information regarding these individuals due to Health Insurance Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act (FERPA), it is important to note that these people are in isolation, and the ECDOH is conducting contact tracing to identify all individuals who may have been in close or proximate contact with the COVID-19 positive individuals. The ECDOH will directly communicate with any individual who is identified as a close or proximate contact to the positive COVID-19 individuals so that further health and safety measures can be taken. If you are not directly contacted by the ECDOH, the Department has indicated no action is required for you or your child(ren) as it pertains to these positive cases.

The District will continue to work with the ECDOH to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and school community.

For signs and symptoms of COVID-19, along with health and safety preventative measures to help slow the spread of the disease, please refer to our COVID-19 Education page on our website here: COVID-19 Education.

The District has taken immediate action to ensure areas occupied by the COVID-19 positive individuals have been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized in accordance with Department of Health and Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines.

Please contact your child's school nurse, your own healthcare provider, or visit the ECDOH at https://www2.erie.gov/health/index.php?q=coronavirus should you have any questions about this notice or COVID-19.

New York State Department of Health has created a COVID-19 Daily Report Card that families and staff can access to obtain information regarding positive COVID-19 cases in each district's school buildings. Please refer to this website for daily COVID-19 updates: https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

As a reminder, please also be sure to complete the daily COVID-19 Health Screening Questionnaire that is available on WITS to help keep our school community as healthy and safe as possible. Thank you for assisting us with this very important health and safety measure.

Sincerely,